
  
 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

	

 
 
To:          Mayor Gavin Buckley 
  
From:     Jodee Dickinson, Finance Director  
 
Date:      October 6, 2022 
 
Subject:  O-31-22 Revenue and Finance – Budget – Annapolis Community Grant Program 
 
 
This Ordinance requires that all recipients of City community grant funds have proof of non-
profit status. It clarifies that the eligibility of faith-based organizations is the same as any other 
organization participating in the community grant program. Programs and services offered shall 
be open to all on a non-discriminatory basis and organizations that receive a community grant 
shall not engage in any explicitly religious activities using community grant funds. 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


